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BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE & SECONDARY EDUCATION HYDERABAD SINDH 
Excellence-Equity-Emput/zy 

No. BISE/GEN-STORE/- 05 DATED: 09.01.2018 

To, 

Mr. Muhammad Ayoub Khan 
Deputy Director (A&F) 
Sindh Public Procurement Regulatory Authority 
Barrack No. 8, Sindh Secretariat No. 4-A, Court Road, 
KARACHI. 

SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF TENDER 20 17-2018 OF BISE HYDERABAD 

I am directed to inform that the tender 2017-20 18 of BISE, Hyderabad has been 

cancelled due to unavoidable circumstances. However Fresh NIT alongwith other details shall be 

sent with your good office in due course of time. 

This is for your kind information and necessary action. 

Your cooperation in this regard with highly appreciated. 
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